ИТОГОВАЯ ПРОВЕРОЧНАЯ РАБОТА 2 КЛАСС

1. Расположи следующие буквы в алфавитном порядке:

D / O / N / U / G - _

2. В каждом из слов 1 - 5 некоторые буквы выделены заглавным шрифтом. Как они читаются в этом слове? Обведи кружочком (•) правильную транскрипцию. 2) nIne [i] / [ai] 3) blUe [u:] / [o:] 1) s**CH**ool [k] / [c]

4) bi**G** [k] / [g]5) to pAInt [ei] / [e]

3. В каждом из случаев 1 - 8 подчеркни правильный перевод.

1) she	они / она / вы
2) пятница	Friday / Monday / Sunday
3) smart	глупый / красивый / умный
4) яблоко	a cherry / an apple / a banana
5) to help	помогать / считать / летать
6) брат	a mother / a father / a brother
7) and	в/и/к
8) прыгать	to swim / to jump / to run

4. Какое из двух слов в скобках подходит к каждому из предложений 1 - 7? Подчеркни его.

1) They can (skate / to skate) very well.

2) Tom (like / likes) listening to music.

3) There (are / is) a river in our town.

4) I see two (toys / toy).

5) Our friend (haven't / hasn't) got a cat.

6) Tigers (are / is) animals.

7) (Do / Does) you like oranges?

5. Запиши в пропуски перевод слов на английский язык.

1) он - _____

2) красный - _____

3) мой - _____

4) семь - _____

5) собака - _____

6. Прочитай текст о четырёх детях. Подчеркни правильные ответы на вопросы 1 - 5. Four children

Megan is a very talented girl. She is only six but she can play the piano very well. Megan likes listening to tales. Her favourite tale is about Peter Pan. Megan is not good at sports but she can ride a bicycle very well.

Tom is eight but he is so smart! He has got a computer at home and Tom likes doing his lessons on the computer. He can do a lot of other things very well. He is good at painting. There are a lot of his pictures in his big house.

Tracey and Kevin are twins. They are ten. They like playing games together. There is a big park near the house. In summer Tracey, Kevin and their father like roller-skating there.

Yes, she can / No, she can't 1) Can Megan play football? 2) Has Tom got a computer? Yes, he has / No, he hasn't 3) Are there many pictures in the big house? Yes, there are / No, there aren't 4) Are Tracey and Kevin 11?

5) Does Kevin like roller-skating in the park?

Yes, they are / No, they aren't Yes, he does / No, he doesn'

ИТОГОВАЯ ПРОВЕРОЧНАЯ РАБОТА З КЛАСС

1. Для каждого из слов 1 - 10 выбери верный вариант перевода.					
1) to celebrate	а) праздновать	b) украшать	с) готовить		
2) шутка	a) a camp	b) a yard	c) a joke		
3) fifteen	a) 15	b) 20	c) 50		
4) мыть	a) to clean	b) to wash	c) to feed		
5) beautiful	а) добрый	b) счастливый	с) прекрасный		
6) a dress	а) штаны	b) платье	с) юбка		
7) frosty	а) морозный	b) ветреный	с) дождливый		
8) руки	a) legs	b) hands	c) ears		
9) a hamster	а) свинья	b) черепаха	с) хомяк		
10) июнь	a) June	b) July	c) May		

2. Переведи слова в скобках с русского на английский.

1) He gave (мне) a ball.

2) Misty (должна) find her doll.

3) (Весна) is a warm season.

5) My friends know about (них).

6) They (часто) spend time together

3. Выбери для каждого из пропусков в предложениях 1 - 10 подходящий вариант заполнения.

1) we go to the stadium.	a) Tomorr	row b)	Yesterday	c) Sometimes
2) eyes are green.	a) Jakes	b) Jak	ke's	c) Jake'
3) You should the paths.	a) sweep	b)	to sweep	c) sweeping
4) Yesterday we a card.	a) made	b) m	aked	c) make
5) Did Helen her sister last	month?	a) visited	b) visit	c) visiting
6) Tomorrow Tom stay at he	ome.	a) don't	b) won't	c) didn't
7) We <u>decorate our house la</u>	st week.	a) wasn't	b) hadn't	c) didn't
8) does your friend live?	а	a) Where	b) What	c) When
9) It sunny today.	a)]	has b) is	s c) was
10) Next week we a party.		a) have	b) had	c) will have

4. Прочитай текст про Юфо и его друзей и кратко ответь на вопросы 1 - 6 после него.

Ufo and his friends

Ufo didn't have friends. He was very sad. One day in May he went to find friends. He walked on and on in the forest.

Soon he saw a little grey mouse. The mouse said: "Good morning, Ufo! Please take me with you!" "Who are you?" "I am a little mouse. My name is Mary. I have got a funny hat." "Come with me!"

So Ufo and the little mouse walked together. Then they saw a happy pig. The happy pig said: "Good morning! Please take me with you!" "Who are you?" "I am a happy pig! My name is Peter! I can dance" "Come with us!"

So Ufo, Mary the mouse and Peter the pig walked on together. Soon they saw a smart rabbit. The smart rabbit said: "Good morning! Please take me with you!" "Who are you?" "I am a smart rabbit! My name is Martin. I count very well" "Come with us! Tomorrow we will play together"

1) Was Ufo very happy?

2) When did Ufo go to find friends?

3) What colour was Mary?

- 4) What was the pig's name?
- 5) Did Ufo see the smart rabbit?
- 6) Will Ufo and his new friends play together?
- 5. Заполни пропуски в предложениях 1 6 информацией о себе. В скобках есть подсказки.

- My name is _____.
 I am from _____. (country)
 I have got _____. (about your family)
- 4) I like to wear _____. (your favourite clothes)
 5) I like to eat _____. (your favourite tasty food)
- 6) I can _____ very well.

ИТОГОВАЯ ПРОВЕРОЧНАЯ РАБОТА 4 КЛАСС

1. Для каждого из описаний 1 - 6 подбери подходящее слово из рамки. Два слова в рамке лишние.

a snake a cafe a pencil a fridge a door a sportsman a watch a bus 1) We draw with it.

2) He can ran very fast.

3) It's in the kitchen.

4) A driver drives it.

5) It's a dangerous animal.

6) We can eat there.

2. Выбери верный вариант для заполнения пропусков.

1) It was the <u>day in my new school</u> .	a) one	b) first	c) eleven
2) worry, please!	a) Doesn't	b) Didi	n't c) Don't
3) I'm breakfast now.	a) having	b) had	c) have
4) I get at six o'clock.	a) down	b) up	c) to
5) It's the <u>beautiful</u> town.	a) most	b) more	c) many
6) We have <u>a big change</u> .	a) maked	b) make	c) made
7) My doll is than your car.	a) good	b) best	c) better
8) My sister <u>going</u> to be a vet.	a) is	b) am	c) are

3. Соотнеси реплики в диалогах.

1) Thank you for the apple!	a) Sweet dreams!
2) You have taken my ruler!	b) I can't find my snack.
3) I'll go to bed.	c) Excuse me.
4) I'm the tallest boy in our school!	d) Enjoy your meal!
5) What's wrong?	e) Really?

4. Прочитай текст и заполни пропуски в предложениях 1 - 6 словами из текста. В каждом случае используй только одно слово.

Linda's hobby

My name is Linda. I like toys, but I like books more. I love stories about men on the moon and about children who live in different countries.

I read a good story yesterday. In this story, a boy climbed a mountain. At the top, there was a lot of snow. It was evening, but the boy could see the forest around him. He sat down on the ground to have a drink and to look up at all the stars. But then he saw the thing that he didn't understand. It was very big and round. It was behind a cloud. What was it? The boy didn't know and he didn't wait to see it again. He ran home to his parents because he was very afraid.

I wasn't afraid! I enjoyed the story a lot!

1) Linda likes ____ more than toys.

2) There was some _____ at the top.

3) The boy saw the <u>around him</u>.

4) There were many _____ in the sky.

5) The thing wasn't little, it was _____.

6) The boy didn't want to _____ the thing.

5. Прочитай рассказ Нила. Используя его историю как образец, напиши рассказ о своём любимом диком животном.

I'm Neil. My favourite wild animal is an elephant. I saw it in the zoo. It has got two big ears and four strong legs. Its colour is grey. Usually the elephants live in Africa and in India. I like them because they are very kind and smart.